Special Address by

Mr Pascal Lamy, Director General, World Trade Organisation (WTO)

on

WTO and Doha Negotiations: Closing the Gaps and Moving Ahead

We are pleased to inform you that FICCI and Centre for WTO Studies, Department of 
Commerce are jointly organising a Special Address by Mr Pascal Lamy, WTO - Director General, on “WTO and Doha Negotiations: Closing the Gaps and Moving Ahead” as per the following schedule :
 Day & Date   :           Friday, 19 November 2010
Time               :           11.00 am (followed by lunch)
Venue            :           Federation House, Tansen Marg, New Delhi-110001
 

Also, it is our pleasure to inform you that Dr Rahul Khullar, Commerce Secretary, Government of India, has kindly agreed to address the participants. 

 The seminar would give us an opportunity to interact with Mr Lamy and hear his views on the way forward for a successful conclusion of the WTO Doha Negotiations. Also, the meeting would provide a platform for two-way interaction between the stakeholders and Government which would lead to better understanding on issues related to various aspects of WTO negotiations like agriculture, industrial tariffs and services and deliberate upon the current state-of-play. 

The Seminar also assumes great importance in the light of the G20 Seoul Summit scheduled for 11-12 November 2010. We would get an opportunity to get informed about the outcome of the G20 Summit which is expected to add momentum to the stagnating WTO Doha negotiations apart from becoming a crucial turning point in battling protectionist measures and reducing barriers to international trade.

In view of the significance of the theme and your interest in the subject, may we request you to kindly participate in the meeting and enrich the deliberations. In case you are pre-occupied, please nominate a suitable representative from your organisation for attending the meeting. We would also like to invite you to join us for lunch after the meeting. We shall greatly appreciate if you could kindly advise your office to confirm your/your representative’s participation in the enclosed Confirmation Proforma to Ms Saloni Jha or Ms Priyanka Bose or Ms Swati Saluja (Tel: 011-23765322 (D), 23765084 (D), 23738760-70 Ext. 467 / 511, Fax: 011-2332 0714, E-mail: priyanka.bose@ficci.com) at your earliest convenience. 
 

With warm regards,

	 
Sd/-
(Manab Majumdar)
Assistant Secretary General
FICCI
	 
Sd/-
 (R S Ratna)
  Professor
Centre for WTO Studies


